May 13th minutes 


Committee on Student and Campus Community
Meeting Minutes

May 13, 2009
Present: Lynn Bradley, Mark Woodford, Marimar Huguet-Jerez, Wayne Heisler, Magda Manetas, Diane Gruenberg, Jim Norfleet, Amy Loprinzi
Excused: Anthony Conte , Allison Clare, Vivian Fernandez, Marisa Hourdajian, Natalie Franzi, Nora Wentworth, Gina Lauterio 
1. Minutes from the April 22nd meeting were approved with the following changes:
Modify 2a. to read “suggestions for changes were made” and “to continue editing and submit changes to Wayne by May 11th”
2.  Martin Luther King Day Observance

A new charge was distributed related to the College’s celebration of Martin Luther King Day.  A recommendation has been made by CPP that CSCC be responsible for planning the activities to celebrate MLK Day.  Discussion followed in which CSCC members questioned why this charge is coming to CSCC.  It was determined that as part of the 2010 Governance review, this committee needs to examine our charge within the context of the goals and principles of governance.  Wayne will forward feedback on this proposed charge to Steering.

3. Student Travel Policy Draft

Wayne presented copies of the latest draft (May 11, 2009)

· Some of the questions raised by Brian Webb still require some research
· A suggestion was made to create a list of items that we still have questions about, these can be addressed over the summer

· In a memo to Steering, it should be acknowledged that this is the final draft at this point, but that there is additional information that is required.  As a committee, we have hit the ceiling on this and require some feedback
· It was noted that once the policy is generated, it is important that it be implemented and enforced by the appropriate cabinet officers

· This policy does not currently cover student organizations, the committee is still considering to what extent this should apply, a recommendation will be forthcoming from CSCC
4. Involuntary Health and Safety Withdrawal Policy


Presented by Magda Manetas

Concerns were raised about the use of the term “informal proceeding” in the last paragraph on page 2 of the document, change to “informal review”

Meeting adjourned at 3:05 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Lynn Bradley

